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 August is here.  Schools are back in session. Vacations 

are coming to an end. The new Church year will be 

starting with the hope of seeing attendance grow back 

to pre-pandemic numbers or greater. Churches will be 

seeking to fulfill many positions, which can prove diffi-

cult if we are not back involved. Many of the Pastors 

that I speak with are still concerned about many who 

have not returned to being regular attenders and 

workers. Please pray for these positions to be filled in 

your church. Please pray about becoming involved in 

your Church’s ministries. If you are not attending as 

regularly as you once did, please make every effort to 

come back to God’s house for Worship, Fellowship, 

Discipleship, Edification, and Spiritual growth. You will 

be the Blessed one if you do.  

  

The Staff of the Savannah Baptist Association, as well 

as our different Ministries, are here to serve the 

Churches of the Association in any way that we can. 

Just give us a shout. 

 

Serving Him Together, 

 

Buddy Wasson 

Savannah Baptist Association Mission Strategist  

revwasson@gmail.com  

 

 

 

 

 

   Marty’s Minutes  

  

 

Dear SBA Family,  

 

Dear SBA Family, thank you for your continued PRAYERS 

and financial support of your BCM ministries. Even 

though life continues to change I’m grateful the Gospel is 

the same, yesterday and forever, Amen! Our Mission 

(Matt. 28) is the same, “To Engage College and Universi-

ty students, faculty and staff with the Gospel, making dis-

ciples and preparing them for a lifetime of service to 

Christ through the local churches.” Therefore, please con-

tinue to pray and encourage your children, grandchil-

dren, or even great grandchildren to seek out a Bible 

based, Gospel centered campus ministry during their col-

lege or university experience and get connected. Remem-

ber, Proverbs 22:6 tells us, “Train up a child in the way 

he should go, and when he is old, he will not depart 

from it.” This biblical truth is not just for the toddler, but 

it is for all who have not obtained maturity in life and 

faith. Thanks again, for your prayers and support as we 

labor together in the fields white unto harvest and please 

Pray… Pray… Pray ! 

 

Regional Missionary and 

BCM Campus Minister for  

Savannah 

Assembly News     
  

 

 

 

 

 

Greetings from the Assembly,  

 

Summer vacation is coming to an end for the kids, 

which means so are summer camps. We've had a slower 

yet productive summer here continuing to grow and 

serve you. We are already looking forward to next year 

hoping to be able to serve you even more. However, 

our doors are still open through the rest of the year. Do 

you need an adult getaway?  We have some of the 

greatest scenery for men's and women's retreats or con-

ferences. Please don't hesitate to call with any questions. 

 

Dale Griner, Director 

Savannah Baptist Assembly 

assembly@sbassociation.org 

Office: 912.772.3368 

Cell: 912.656.6570 

www.SBAssembly.org 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Romans 5;8 

But God commendeth his love toward us, in 

that, while we were yet sinners, Christ died 

for us.  

Savannah Baptist Center 

 

Volunteer Meeting and 

Planning Meeting for Family Clothes Closet Days and 

Ministry Outreach 

 
Our next volunteer meeting is Thursday, August 4

th
 at 10:00 am. 

We will be discussing some projects for Thanksgiving and Christ-

mas. We are also going to present some opportunities God is 

providing for us to minister to families in our community.  

 

Food Pantry Needs 

Breakfast items (cereal, pop tarts, etc.) 

Peanut Butter 

Canned Mixed Vegetables 

 Canned Carrots 

Canned Meats 

Baked Beans 

Canned Pasta 

Jelly/Jam 

            Chicken/Beef Broth 

 

We have able been to serve more families in our community this 

summer. Please consider helping us restock our food pantry. 

Thank you! 

Donations are accepted Mon-Thurs from 9:30-2:30 

704 Wheaton St, Savannah GA 

Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, SBC                                                           

www.savbaptistcenter.org 

 

Like us on to see current needs and info!  
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Happy Birthday To our Pastors   

& Spouses 

Rev. Mike Jones 8/1 

Rev. Lyle Wood 8/1 

Dr. Dusty Reynolds 8/6 

Rev. Brooks Cail 8/7 

Rev. Grady Taylor 8/20 

Rev. Bill Bozeman 8/21 

Mrs. Char-La Fowler 8/29 

 

Please let us know if your 

church has an upcoming event, 

announcement or job opening 

that you would like for us to 

http://www.sbassembly.org/


Ministers Meetings  

Mondays at 11:00 am   

 

August 4 

Lunch:  

Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

August 8 

Lunch:  Ole Time’s Country Buffet  

   209 Stephenson Ave 

 

August 15 

Lunch: Carey Hilliard’s  8410 Waters Ave  

 

August 22 

Lunch:  Spanky’s  308 Mall Way  

 

August 29 

Lunch:  

Wang’s 2  7601 Waters Ave  

 

Savannah Baptist Association Staff 
 

Rev. Buddy Wasson, Mission Strategist                                           Mrs. Stephanie Carr, Director, Baptist Center                                             
Mrs. Connie Martin, Financial Secretary                                         Rev. Marty Youngblood, Baptist Collegiate Ministries 
Mrs. Tewanna Wommack, Administrative Assistant /Treasurer                                     
                             

Savannah Baptist Association                     
704 Wheaton Street                                                
Savannah, GA 31401                                               
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The Baptist Vision 

Calendar  
 

 

August 2022 

August 4. 2022 Volunteer Meeting 10:00 am 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are on Facebook! 
You can visit us at Savannah Baptist Association. If you cannot find us, email  
connie@sbassociation.org with your Facebook name: @SavAssociation . We will give you a “friend 
invite”. You can also send us pictures and announcements from your church and we will try to put them 
on our Facebook page. We would love to see pictures of VBS, musicals, ordinations, etc.     
  

All events are located on the Associational web site: 

www.sbassociation.org     

To unsubscribe from this newsletter please click on 

unsubscribe 
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All articles are due by noon on the 
25th of the month. Please mark your 

calendars. 

A S S O C I A T I O N  E V E N T S 

 

 

 

 PLEASE PRAY FOR THE 

TEACHERS, CHILDREN, AND 

STAFF AS SCHOOL IS  

BEGINNING A NEW  YEAR! 

mailto:connie@sbassociation.org
mailto:info@sbassociation.org?subject=Unsubscribe%20to%20newsletter

